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My understanding so far is that the city currently owns the right of way to the 10 ft. in
question.  If that is true, I would like the city to exercise that right and make improvements
that benefit residents in the area who would benefit from improved pedestrian/bike access
from Camelback to Indian School.  If the city is not currently prepared to make such
improvements, then preserve that right until such time as there are viable plans for
improvements to our city.

Hope my comments are well received.

Wendy Weinberg
6711 E. Camelback Rd.
Scottsdale,  AZ 85251
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